
srlup - CSG 

  
NSW premier, Mr Barry O'Farrell made a clear promise to protect our water catchments from risks of coal seam gas 
mining, a promise he has broken. 
I live in the Bellinger Valley, situated on the Mid North Coast region of NSW and we are experiencing one of the driest 
Winter / Springs for over forty years. I rely on pumping from a spring for my water,as do other farmers and residents in 
this rural community.This pure water will be destroyed along with lifestyle and farming practices if CSG Exploration and 
Mining were allowed to go ahead on the Mid North Coast. It would also damage our tourist industry. 
I am voicing my protest to ANY CSG exploration and mining in NSW, particularly in the Mid North Coast and Northern 
Rivers regions of NSW. 
 
Brenda Nunn 

From:    brenda nunn <getrusty9@gmail.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    16/10/2013 5:31 PM
Subject:   CSG
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